

7th June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Prato Nevoso 2024 Payments

Thank you for your payment of the first two deposits – As outlined in previous letters, the next £300pp must be paid by <u>25th June</u>. As many of you have taken the option to make numerous smaller payments, please ensure that you have paid an additional £300 following the last deposit, which was paid in March. This should show as a total of £600 paid.

The remaining balance of £568.50 is to be paid by 31st December 2023. ParentPay will continue to allow smaller payments until the final deadline. Please note the 5th January 2024 as the date the final balance must be paid by school, so it is important that you make us aware at the first opportunity if there are any issues with payments.

Information Meeting

To share further information about the trip, we will be holding a brief meeting for parents and students to share some key information about the trip. This will be an excellent opportunity to go through some key information and ask any questions that you may have. This meeting will take place on Thursday 6th July, with doors opening at 5.45pm for a 6pm start in the Performing Arts Centre at the front of school (little theatre). Please utilise all parking spaces available and enter school through the performing arts centre doors. To allow us to gather information needed for the trip, please can you bring the following with you on the evening:

- Your child's passport
- Any Medical, Allergy or Dietary information for your child. If you have any medical information that we need to be aware of, please ensure you bring any medical evidence that you have.

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours Sincerely,

Mr B Novis
Bnovis@netherstowe.com